Pathway Committee Minutes for February 23rd, 2010 / Room 112

Attending: Members David Vose, Scott Raeside, Anne Staples, David Osborne and Sally Turner. Member Kevin Cafferty arrived during the discussion concerning the creation of a pathway from the little league fields to Merchant's Row. Town Planner Todd Thomas was also in attendance

in attendance.	
7:00 P.M.	Call to Order – The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:10 P.M.
7:03 P.M.	Draft Agenda – The Committee unanimously accepted the draft agenda as proposed.
7:03 P.M.	Meeting Minutes – The minutes for March 9, 2010 were unanimously accepted as written.
7:05 P.M.	Discussion – The Committee discussed the upcoming meetings with the Planning Board and CPC regarding the 400k Application for CPC monies.
7:15 P.M.	Discussion – David Osborne presented a boardwalk system from a company called Wickcraft. Mr. Osborne said that he would like to purchase two small segments of Wickcraft boardwalk to "kick the tires on the product." He added that this product might be very helpful in reducing wetland impacts for potential pathway permitting with the Conservation Commission. Member Turner moved to purchase two segments of Wickcraft boardwalk per the \$1,600 quote received by Mr. Osborne, with the boardwalk segments being placed in a location to be determined by the Pathway Committee. A vote of 5-0 affirmed the motion.
7:25 P.M.	Discussion – The committee discussed the how informational pamphlets on the Committee would be distributed before Town meeting.
7:35 P.M.	Discussion – the committee discussion the creation of a walking path from the little league fields to Merchant's Row in Hanover. Scott Raeside said that he would take the lead on the creation of this trail. Ann Staples said that the land on which this trail would be cut is partially on land under control of the Recreation Commission. Ms. Staples said that the Recreation Commission would support this trail, and the Committee should draft a letter to Historic New England to obtain necessary permissions.
7:45 P.M.	The meeting moved to the Osborn Room so the Committee could meet with the Advisory Board regarding the \$400,000 CPC funding article for Town Meeting.
8:45 P.M.	The meeting reconvened in Room 112 and the Committee adjourned for the

evening.

		,
		\mathcal{I}
		,